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Feb. 18 Roy Hyatt Environmental Center 
(Elliott/Lipham) 
Feb. 22-Science Olympiad Competition -Science 
Team only 
Feb. 24 Roy Hyatt Environmental Center 
(Mayo/Besancon) 
PTA meeting for Spring Carnival planning- 6:00 
pm in cafeteria 
Feb. 27 NAS Starbase (Walden/Stokes/Mayo) 
Feb. 28 NAS Starbase (Lipham/Elliott/Besancon) 

 
March 4- 2nd grade program (Gresham’s classes) 
Spirit Night- Bubba’s 33 
March 6- 2nd grade program (Austin’s classes)  

NAS Starbase (Walden/Stokes/Mayo) 
March 7- NAS Starbase 
(Lipham/Elliott/Besancon) 
March 9- Daylight Savings- Spring Forward- 
don’t forget to move your clock ahead one hour! 
March 11- Class Picture Day 
March 17-21 SPRING BREAK!!!! 
March 24- NAS Starbase 
(Walden/Stokes/Mayo) 
March 25- 1st grade program (Gresham’s classes) 
NAS Starbase (Lipham/Elliott/Besancon) 
March 28- PSC (Warren/Tucker/Mayo) 
March 31- NAS Starbase (Walden/Stokes/Mayo) 
Report Cards Post after 1:45 

 
April 1-NAS Starbase (Lipham/Elliott/Besancon) 
April 2- FAST Writing Assessment- 4th/5th 
April 4-Spring Carnival 
April 7-NAS Starbase (Walden/Stokes/Mayo) 
April 8-NAS Starbase (Lipham/Elliott/Besancon) 
Spring Picture Day- with orders only! 
April 10- Pensacola Historic Village (Durant/Jones) 
 
 
Spring 
 
 

Coach’s Corner 
Heart disease is the leading cause of death in the United States. 
The month of February is dedicated to raising awareness about 
heart disease and increasing knowledge about prevention. Educate 
yourself on the dangers of heart disease and get on track to better 
heart health. It’s never too early to start learning about heart 
health.  Some helpful tips to help your heart include: join a team or 
organization, enjoy family outings by riding a bike or taking a walk, 
give gifts that promote fitness like bikes and jump ropes, and try to 
be active after school.  The more you move, the more your heart 
beats!  Keep that heart happy and healthy! 

                                          

                                          

 

Congratulations 
KG Students of the Month 

 
Nuwairah Kamal  
Christopher Peltzer 

 

 
March 17th-21st 

 School will be closed 
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 
  

 
  

 

                               
Little Caesars  

will host Spirit Day for  
Scenic Heights on 

March 11th. 
A portion of sales will be donated to our school.  

Sounds like a great day to have pizza for lunch or skip 
cooking and get pizza for dinner.  

Thank you for supporting our local business partners 
who give back to students. 

 
 

GUIDANCE CORNER 
February is a great time to focus on  

being kind and “filling buckets”. 
 Please continue to share the love of kindness  

throughout the month.  
Make sure to treat others as  
you would like to be treated.  

 

 

 
PTA Carnival Meeting 
Monday, February 24th 
6:00 pm in Cafeteria 

Parents are invited to attend this informational meeting. 
Input and any help for our annual Spring Carnival is 

appreciated. Class booths will be discussed and selected. 
Thank you for volunteering! 

Some of our 4th graders were able to visit the Youth Art Focus 
Exhibit at the Pensacola Museum of Art. 

 

 
You want to show your school spirit?? PTA is 
working on spirit shirt orders. Visit the PTA page 
by scanning the QR code (same as join PTA page) 
to view options. 


